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Northside TNT Meeting Minutes 
August 24, 2022 

Facilitator Syeisha Byrd 
Attendees:  Ed Morris, Hon. Pat Hogan, Judy Edwards, Tyler Kuty, Captain Milano, Navaro Byrd, Chantika 

Richardson, Kevan Busa, Jake Dishaw, Susan McCormick, Peggy Chase, Asher, Shavel Edwards, Eric, Tina Zagyva 

Meeting called to order at 7:05pm 

Draft Meeting minutes June 22, 2022:  Ed Morris motioned to approve the minutes, Pat Hogan 
seconded, all were in favor.   

Issus for District Representatives/City Departments/Elected Officials: 
Hon. Hogan stated that the nuisance abatement ordinance has been adjusted; the penalty fines 
have been increased from $2,000 to $10,000 and federal offenses have been rolled into the 
ordinance.  Jake Dishaw, Commissioner of Codes, provided an update on problematic stores on 
the Northside as well as how to report code violations within your neighborhood. 
SeeClickFix.com/syracuse is the city’s web portal to report issues or you can call the City. 
Questions were taken from the floor. 

Grant Blvd Striping Project, Kevan Busa, Transportation Planner: 
A handout was distributed outlining the striping project along Grant Boulevard from Lemoyne 
Ave to NBT Bank Stadium to provide traffic calming along this stretch of roadway. Contact 
Kbusa@syrgov.net to provide feedback or if you have any questions regarding the project. 
 
Captain Milano provided a brief crime report. Questions were taken from the floor. 

City-wide Update: 
Tina Zagyva stated that City as Canvas is well underway, Westside is completed, Downtown has 
selected their artist and the mural will begin in September, and Eastwood is selecting their 
artist on Monday, August 29th.  The remaining sectors will select their locations as well as artist 
over the fall/winter months.  TNT Special Project funding has increased this year due to the 
efforts of Hon. Pat Hogan advocating for the neighborhoods.  

Announcements:  
 Shavel Edwards provided an update on Land Bank properties. 
 HHQ is begun construction on 701-703 N. McBride and several new builds. 
 Facilitator nominations will take place in September. 

 

 

 

Syeisha Byrd motioned to adjourn at 7:59pm, Ed Morris seconded, all were in favor. 
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